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 David Booth OBJ2014/7851/P 28/05/2015  15:17:00 I object to the revised plans submitted on 2nd April. If you look at the proposed sections through 

Fitzjohn's Avenue you will note that the left building is one storey higher than the current building. The 

reduction in height of 1.5m proposed is inconsequential.
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